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~urham Kennel Club Membership Meeting t,_inutes 
September 18, 1989 

I. Roll -Attached 

II. The minutes of the May 15, 1989 meeting were read 
and approved. 

III. President's Report -Ken Killinger reported that the 
AKC is very concerned about vicious dog legislation. 
The AKC will match dollars contributed to the ADOA. 

IV. Secretary's Report -None 

V. Treasurer's Report - In Treasurer's absence the budget 
was passed out. It will be discussed at next month's 
meeting. 

VI. Committee Reports 

A. Fall Show - Brenda Adams reported that everything 
is fine. She needs someone to handle the PA on the 
day of the show from 8:30 - 5:00. She is also 
looking for teenagers to work cleanup the day of the 
show from 8:00 - 5:00. Marge White will check with 
the boyswho did it last year. The pay is $50. r'('W.. 
Eye Clinic - Gayle Goodburn asked for volunteers. 

Obedience - Ken Killinger asked for stewards. 

B. Obedience - 2 new beginner classes were added this 
year. They are full. 

c. AKC Delegate - George Hand reported that in a long 
breakout session prior to the meeting, the AKC was 
interested in its direction. The AKC views its 
constituency in three groups -amateur, professional 
and commercial. To date, the commercial group has 
been kept out of the ruling body. George 
anticipates this will be a continuing issue. 
Vern Bell asked about the eligibility of an indi­
vidual whose privileges had been denied retro­
actively to 1986. 

D. Membership 
Member Candidates introduced: 

Mary Bobishbaugh 
Anne Fitzgibbon 
Diedra Latrell 
Trisha Dowling 
Margie Smith 

Regular member voted in - Ken Cohn 
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VII. Old Business - None 

VIII. New Business 

A. Bob Rabil reiterated his opinion that we need a 
committee to oversee local and state dog 
legislation. Carol Parron said that Tailwaggers 
reformed its committee. The dog bill which was 
tabled at the previous legislative session will 
probably be brought up in the short session. 
The breed specific wording has been deleted so 
now it is not a bad bill. It was pointed out that 
the Tailwaggers committee does not address local 
issues. Ken Killinger said that the board will 
pursue this. 

B. Mighty Match - January 20. Call Bill Nelson if you 
want to help or place an ad. Bill would prefer cash 
trophies,Marge White moved to support the Mighty 
Match with a full page ad in the catalog. The 
motion was passed. Marge will contact Bill. 
George Beglane asked if we will give a special 
trophy as we have in the past. Joyce McHenry 
moved that we offer a group trophy, if needed. 
George Beglane seconded. Pat Laurence moved to 
table the motion until the next meeting. Carol 
Parron seconded. 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned 
at 10:00 p.m. 

Rep~~ 
Patricia M. Ashmore 
Sec:retary 
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